Craig, Sondra

From: Annette Friedewald <mfriedewald@centurytel.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 5:08 PM

To: ZZ Council Members

Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org

Subject: Reach Center rezoning

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mfriedewald@centurytel.net. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Dear La Crosse City Council Members

| am writing in support of the petition for rezoning of 212 S. 11t St. from Washburn Residential to Traditional Neighborhood
Development. Often people in our community are not aware of the many services available. The Reach Center gives us better
access in one place. If rezoning allows the Reach Center to expand services and reach a greater number of our population, it can
only be a beneficial for our community.

Thank you.

Annette Friedewald

3215 George St.

La Crosse, WI. 54603
<mfriedewald@centurytel.net>



